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Pursuant to the California Public Utilities Commission (Commission or CPUC) Resolution WSD-011, and 
Wildfire Safety Division’s Compliance Operational Protocols, issued February 16, 2021, SDG&E hereby 
submits a revision to its Quarterly Data Report (QDR) for the period January 1, 2022 through March 31, 
2022 (Q1). A copy of this report is being provided to the California Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety 
(OEIS) docket and the service list of Rulemaking (R.) 18-10-007. 

Specifically, this QDR update provides the following: 

• An updated geodatabase file containing SDG&E’s updated WMP reportable data in the schema 
provided by WSD (confidential file “SDGE_2022_Q1_R1.gdb.zip”) based on version 2.2 of the 
OEIS GIS schema.  SDG&E is also providing an accompanying confidentiality declaration. Within 
the Q1 2022 gdb, submitted May 2, 2022, the completion of the Microgrid site at Cameron 
Corners was reported as completed in Q1 in error. The correct Microgrid site that was 
completed in Q1 is Ramona. SDG&E is resubmitting its Q1 Grid Hardening Point and Log point to 
accurately reflect the completion of the Ramona Microgrid site.  


